
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 
The Tribal Transportation Program, (TTP) and Federal Lands Highway, (FLH) are having a Safety 
Plan Meeting. This meeting is to gather, compile data and voice transportation related safety 
needs and concerns.  The date of the meeting is 6/25/2024, (Tuesday) at 10:00 AM. It will be 
hosted at the Keta Centre, located at 200 Ralph Darden Memorial Parkway, Baldwin LA 70514. 
 
The meeting will discuss all transportation related safety issues, as well as the safety related 
needs for the Chitimacha community and surrounding areas. Please make arrangements for 
yourself, or someone from your department to be in attendance at this meeting.  Additionally, 
please bring any safety data that you may have compiled for inclusion into the plan. 
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